KELLAHIN and KELLAHIN

Attorneys af Law Telephone 982-4285
Jason Kellahin El Patio - 117 North Guadalupe e Code 505
W. Thomas Kellahin Post Office Box 2265
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2265

Karen Aubrey
James B. Grant

May 26, 1983

Mr. Joe D. Ramey

01l Conservation Division
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

HAND DELIVERED

Re: TXO Production Corp.
Application for Unorthodox well
location and Non-Standard Proration
and Spacing Unit, Section 17, T10S,
R34E. Lea County, Vada State "17"
#1 Well, vada - Penn Pool

Dear Mr. Ramey:

Our firm represents The Maurice L. Brown Company. On -
May 17, 1983 they received a letter from TXO Production
Corp., dated May 13, 1983, a copy of which is enclosed.

In accordance with the Special Rules and Regulations
for the Vada-Pen Pool, please note The Objection of
The Maurice L. Brown Company as to both the proposed
unorthodox well location and the non-standard spacing
and proration unit.

I understand that this matter has already been set for
the Examiner hearing scheduled for June 8, 1983. If that
is not correct, we would appreciate being informed.

Very Truly S,

L3

. K. Kellahin

cc: Maurice L. Brown
TXO Production Corp (Randy Click)

Encl.
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